
NOTICE 
SUMMER VILLAGE OF GHOST LAKE 

Assessment Notices Mailed 
 
 
The 2016 property assessment notices were 
mailed on March 10, 2016. Property owners 
have until May 9, 2016 to file a complaint with 
the Assessment Review Board. 
If you have not received your assessment 
notice by the end of March, please contact the 
Village Office. 
 

Sharon Plett 
March 10, 2016 


